Patient Safety September:

Medications:

Research suggests our most popular pain killer Paracetamol isn't as effective as many people think and there are worries regarding its side-effects. These effects can include asthma, ADHD, and potentially lethal heart and kidney problems in servier cases. Evidence has prompted health watchdogs to warn doctors against routinely prescribing paracetamol to their patients, suggestion that for some ailments this drug is nothing more than a placebo or a crutch in some patient’s cases. 
Holiday Season:
With the holidays season upon us many people are doing their travelling, from short to long haul journeys. As many suffer from jet lag the usual remedy is to just wade on however research claims the answer to avoiding it could be simple. Jet lag occurs when your brain thinks it is one time but because you've flown to different time zone it's another.  This puts your body clock out of sync with what you are doing - leading to symptoms such as disturbed sleep at night, sleepiness in the day, constipation and headaches. 

Flu season:
   As many people are aware within the next couple of months Flu Season starts again. And as a practice we will be opening our Saturday morning clinics again and doing our separate clinics in surgery hours. As always we will be advertising for those patients who are elderly or suffer from health issues to start with and then we will be inviting everyone. Please be patient and be assured we will be immunizing everyone. 

NHS Check:
  We are still offering the NHS annual checks from the surgery if you have not been invited for one yet please contact us at the surgery. We will eventually get through everyone that is eligible to have one so don’t worry you will not be missed out.  
